
PRESIDENTIAL EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF 
RUSSIAN FEDERATION

PRESIDENTIAL DIRECTORATE 
FOR CORRESPONDENCE FROM 

CITIZENS AND ORGANIZATIONS

To Yakunin S.P.
Ul. Borisa Galuschkina, 8/18, 61
YACONTO LLC 
129301 Moscow,

ul. Ilyinka, 23, Moscow, Russian Federation, 103132 Russian Federation
«28» February 2012. 

№ A26-09-120008

We inform you that, in order to ensure your constitutional rights to appeal to 
state authorities and local government, your appeal received by the Presidential 
Executive Office of Russian Federation has been forwarded to the Government of 
Russian Federation for their review in accordance with the competence for solving 
the problems raised therein (part 3, chapter 8 o f the Federal Law o f May 2nd, 2006 
№ 59-FZ “On the procedure for reviewing the complaints o f the citizens of Russian 
Federation”).

Deputy Chief of the Department 
for correspondence from citizens 
and organizations E. Grigoryan

This letter in English is a translation of an original text of a document 
in Russian, the existence of which I hereby confirm.

President of YACONTO LLC
Sergey P. Yakunin
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